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My name is  Fran Loesch and I am a landlord. I have been working from
the time I was 10 years old. Strawberries, bush beans, pole beans, and
what ever i was able to do to get a job. I am now 73 years old and
still working. I have earned every dime. No one gave it to me. My 75
year old husband is also still working. I see no reason what so ever
that I should have to pay to move a tenant I no longer want, or has
cause me much stress and dis-respect. A no cause is the best way for
me to go and for the tenant. I would love to send you pictures of all
the damage that they left me after we gave them a no cause notice to
move. Many reason for giving them this notice. My husband and I do no
have a government job that is going to pay us a big pension. If you
feel that you want to give your income away to move these people I
think that is great, but I don't. They can all get 2nd jobs or call
their own parents to help them out. I have children and grandchildren
and my funds are helping them in their time of need.
This is not going to fix the problem. Price of milk, bread, cheese
have all gone up and so has housing. It is a fact of life. WE can not
take care of everyone. AT some time in their life they have to grow up
and stop crying to everyone to take care of them. It is not my job to
pay to have them move. I put the down payment, I make the monthly
payments, I pay the taxes and I clean up after they leave. This is my
income you are trying to take away. I urge you to oppose this bill
HB-2004-A. You must be fair and balance.
Thank you

--
Fran Loesch, Broker
grandmafran484@gmail.com
541-484-7227
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